We are currently reviewing our arrangements in terms of health & safety services to schools. I would be most grateful if you could take a moment to complete the attached and return it to me. Page 2 shows the situation in Bromley. 

Your returns will be treated in confidence. I would appreciate a speedy response. Many thanks,  

Elaine Pilkington
Health and Safety Manager
Central Occupational Health and Safety Unit
020 8313 4386
Health and safety services to schools
	Borough 

	

	
	

	Do you have a safety adviser dedicated to schools?


	

	If so, are they full time or part time?

	

	What is their grade?

	

	How many safety advisers do you have in total? 


	

	Do you carry out regular inspections of schools – if so, at what time intervals?


	

	Do you deliver any internal H&S training to schools or are outside consultants used?
	

	Do you regularly issue policy guidance to schools?


	

	Have you suffered a prosecution in recent years in relation to school safety?
	

	Given the current budget climate, are you planning changes to the way you deliver your services to schools?

	


	Borough 
	BROMLEY


	
	
	

	Do you have a safety adviser dedicated to schools?


	Yes, dedicated to the CYP dept

	If so, are they full time or part time?

	Full time

	What is their grade 

	BR 9

	Do you carry out regular inspections of schools – if so at what time intervals

	Yes – every 2-3 years or on request / if there’s a problem

	Do you deliver any internal has training to schools or are outside consultants used?


	Most courses are run internally and delivered by LBB safety advisers.

Consultants are used for a few specialist areas e.g. PAT testing for caretakers, restraint techniques etc

	Do you regularly issue policy guidance to schools?
	Yes, via a circular system which goes out to all education establishments in the borough plus a H&S handbook which is reviewed and updated annually


	Have you suffered a prosecution in recent years in relation to school safety?


	No - a few near misses though, in relation to fires 

	Given the current budget climate, are you planning changes to the way you deliver your services to schools?
	Yes, we are planning a reduction in the number of safety advisers in the team and so will be developing a more strategic advisory role, as opposed to the ‘hands on’ service than schools have enjoyed up to now. The current CYP Safety Adviser may have to become more generic, rather than dedicated to a specific dept. We are reducing our training and inspection schedule and amending our SLA with schools accordingly.




